
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hi everyone, 
Here we are into the last week of Term One. There are a few important 
dates to take notice of for this final week and for next term. 

 

Firstly, I would like to wish everyone a Happy Easter and a safe school 
holiday time. 

I will be heading to Tasmania for the holidays- 2nd grandchild is due 
anytime! Looking forward to spending time with the family. 

 I will return on May 6. In the meantime, Mrs. Muller will hold down the 
fort for me along with Miss Jodie.  

Yesterday, we had a combined ANZAC service with The Channon 
School. Mrs Luce organized for Mr John Llewellyn from the RSL Sub 
branch Lismore to speak to the children.  

Thursday we will be holding our Easter Hat Parade with The Channon 
School. Children have already made their hats. There will be a book 
prize given to the best hat fromthe 3 groups - preschool, K-2 and 3-6. 

 

Coming Up 

     
       Easter Hat Parade 

      Thursday 6 April 

 

Easter Holidays 

Friday April 7 

 

ANZAC DAY Tuesday 
April 25 

 

School returns for 
students on April 26 

  Tuntable Creek Public School 

                          Respect - Integrity - Participation 

 
 

     Tuntable Creek Rd  The Channon      www.tuntableck-p.schools.nsw.edu.au  ph: 66886212   Tuesday April 4 2023  



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

There will also be a visit from the School Liaison Police. The role of the 
School Liaison Police is to ‘Increase the positive relationships and 
remove barriers between the school community and police’. Students 
will participate in activities that involve understanding the law, police role 
and their responsibilities to the community. 

Week One of Term Two 

Students will return to school on Wednesday April 26. Staff return on 
Monday April 24 for a Staff Development Day and the following day is 
ANZAC day. 

There will be a new bus timetable for the afternoon school run. I will let 
parent know this as soon as I have confirmation from the bus company. 

 

Cultural Food with Miss Jodie 

Last week, students had a special cooking time with Miss Jodie 
making Hopper’s. Hoppers are a type of pancake or noodle served 
commonly in Sri Lanka. String hoppers resemble a nest of noodles, 
plain hoppers look like bowl-shaped pancake because of the shape of 
the hopper pans. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Regards 
Alison Bath 
Principal 

 

 

 

 


